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Deputy Mark Ward. 
Dail Eireann, 
Dublin 2.  

31st January 2023 
 
PQ Number: 63154/22 
PQ Question: To ask the Minister for Health the amount of funding that has been allocated to the 
early intervention psychosis national clinical programme in the HSE for developing three new early 
intervention in psychosis teams in 2023, as per Sharing the Vision in Budget 2023. -Mark Ward 
 

   
Dear Deputy Ward, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined 
the matter and the following outlines the position. 
 
Currently the HSE is not in a position to respond to this question regarding the allocation of funding 
for 2023, as the National Service Plan is not yet finalised. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
_________________________ 
Dr Amir Niazi  
National Clinical Advisor & Group Lead for Mental Health 
Clinical Design and Innovation  
Health Service Executive  
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